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15,000 crossings for £15 to celebrate 15 years of Eurotunnel 
 
 
 
 
 
Eurotunnel, the fastest and most environmentally friendly way to cross the Channel, is celebrating 15 
years of Le Shuttle operations, the unique vehicle-carrying trains which transport cars, coaches and 
trucks between Folkestone (Kent) and Coquelles (Pas-de-Calais, France). 
 
To celebrate the anniversary of 15 successful years, Eurotunnel is launching an exceptional return trip 
offer for a car and its passengers for just £15. This offer, limited to 15,000 bookings, is available for day 
trip travel on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays until 17 December 2009. Reservations can only 
be made through the Eurotunnel call centre on 08705 700 800 (quoting the code “15 years”). Full terms 
and conditions are available on the Eurotunnel website Uwww.eurotunnel.com/15U. 
 
Jo Willacy, Eurotunnel Commercial Director, says “Eurotunnel is delighted to offer this early Christmas 
present. It’s our way of celebrating the 15P

th
P Anniversary of the commencement of Le Shuttle services 

through the Channel Tunnel, to thank our customers for their loyalty and to be able to show everyone 
the fastest and most environmentally friendly way of crossing the Channel by car.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.eurotunnel.com/ukcP3Main/ukcPassengers/ukcTickets/ukpfifteen.htm

